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I strongly oppose Senate Bill 1538.   It raises serious concerns for voters like me. 

While the intention behind translating candidate statements is to be inclusive, it may 

introduce confusion and increase costs.  BUT the most important part of the bill is 

Section 3, Paragraph 2, lines 26 - 29. The removal of a repeat certification test for the 

vote tally system is worrisome, jeopardizing election security. This continues to 

undermine the integrity of our elections.  This language MUST be removed!!  

 

Also, reducing voter registration card opens the door to potential abuse. Shifting the 

financial estimate committee's term start seems unnecessary and disruptive. Any 

modifications to election procedures, even seemingly small, must undergo thorough 

scrutiny to uphold transparency and fairness in our democratic process.  

 

I also concur with Janice Dysinger's testimony and the additional documents she 

submitted.   


